
On June 28, 2019 around 5pm, Newark Police responded to Grace Ave. to help resident Barb Seppeler gain entry 

into her home.  Barb, an area-known wedding accompanist who was called to fill in at the last minute, had 

inadvertently closed the door to keep her dog inside while loading her vehicle for the event.  Newark Police 

Officer Jacob Jackson and Sgt. Mike Patton responded to lend their expertise to assist Barb in gaining entry to 

her home.  Officer Jackson was able to open a door without any damage and Barb was able to get to her event on 

time.  Barb extended her appreciation for this assistance by stopping at the station to drop off some brownies for 

Officer Jackson & Sgt. Patton 

 

 

                                     


